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The Calgary Interfaith Council invites you to join us in celebrating 

UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 
February 1 – 7, 2017 

The World Interfaith Harmony Week was first proposed at the UN General Assembly on 
September 23, 2010 by H.M. King Abdullah II of Jordan. Just under a month later, on 
October 20, 2010, it was unanimously adopted by the UN and henceforth the first week 
of February will be observed as a World Interfaith Harmony Week. Additional 
information is available at worldinterfaithharmonyweek.com. 

Several events are planned for Calgary. We would like to ask for your help in providing 
public opportunities for interfaith awareness and engagement. Places of Worship are 
encouraged to hold an Open House Day in February 1 - 7, 2017 that will allow the public 
to visit our sacred spaces and to ask questions. The Interfaith Council will advertise the 
date, time and location of each Open House and provide a Passport so that individuals 
and families can plan their own tours of churches, mosques, synagogues and temples. 

Please Register your Place of Worship via email to:   

Murray Nicholson (info@calgaryinterfaithcouncil.org) 

by December 31, 2016 

and provide the Date, Time and Location of your Open House 
 
 

Salaam Shalom Shanti Peace 
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